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WASTE MIANAGEMENT

July 30, 2013

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Dear Sirs:

Subject: Waste Management of Greater Wenatchee, a division of Waste Management of
Washington, Inc.(G-237); Tariff # 13

Please find enclosed revised tariff pages 2 and 22 for the above-referenced company. The
purpose of these tariff page revisions is to correct an unintentional clerical error in TG-
131125 that mistakenly revised the Douglas County Collection fee that was previously
approved in TG-130166. The proposed effective date of these revised tariff pages is
September 13, 2013.

In order that this clerical error may be corrected as soon as possible, enclosed for your
consideration is a request for LSN treatment of these tariff revisions. This LSN is being
requested so that these revised pages may become effective as of August 2, 2013.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-
7840.

Very truly yours,

Mol We—

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area



